SAMPLE DRAFT LETTER ONLY

Alberta Securities Commission
Suite 600, 250–5th St. SW 
Calgary, Alberta, T2P 0R4 

Attention:  Mr. Bill Rice, Chair and Chief Executive Officer
Dear Sir,

This letter is to express my/our concerns that the Alberta Securities Commission (ASC) has failed in its duty and responsibility to the investment community in the Province of Alberta.  

The ASC is a regulatory agency responsible for the administration of the Provinces securities laws.   Its role is to foster a fair and efficient capital market in Alberta and to protect investors.   The members of the ASC are empowered to hear matters that affect the public interest in Alberta’s capital market.  As a member on the Board of Directors of the ASC, you have a responsibility/duty of overseeing matters which includes taking enforcement action against persons and companies who have contravened securities laws.  I/we believe that the ASC, its members and staff, have neglected that duty and responsibility in the daily operation of the ASC’s corporate affairs.  
As provided for under the Provincial Inquires Act, Albertans deserve a full public inquiry, into systemic failures, connections, corruption and actions known to be contrary to the public interest, and also the resulting damage to Albertan's from negligence, gross negligence, misfeasance, or conscious wrongdoing at the Securities Commission.  
Sincerely, 
Your signature 

Print/type your name & address
Copy:  Alberta MLA – (include the name of your MLA and forward a copy to him/her) 


  Federal MP – (include the name of you MP and forward a copy to him/her)

  Local media (include the name of the media or media person you send this to) 
